
Montgomery Recreation Board!
Minutes for February 5, 2018!!!!

Present: Peg Doheny, Brendan O’Shea, Lisa Perry!!
The meeting was called to order at 5:35!!!
Last month’s minutes were reviewed and accepted.!!!
Ice: the smaller rink is up and running.  It would be great to have someone that is passionate/
committed to keeping the rink shoveled and the ice smooth.  Weather conditions have been 
challenging this season; the extreme cold and blowing snow have limited use to some degree 
and made it difficult to keep clear,smooth ice. The attendants are doing their best keeping up.!!!
Summer Sessions: Peg will contact Jonathan Betts to see if he is planning to resume his role in 
lining up the bands for the season. Also will contact the fire department regarding booking a 
band for the 4th of July as they mentioned last year that they might do that.!!!
Budget: Brendan submitted the year end rec department summary for the town report. Rec 
budget was completed and submitted.!!
Grant:  Brendan filed the application for the River Community Grants Program for work at River 
Walk Park.  This would include improving access to the river, creating foot paths and removal of 
knot weed.  We plan to partner with MRBA and VYCC to get this work done by the Fall if the 
grant is received.!!!
The meeting was adjourned at 6:35!!!
Minutes submitted by Lisa Perry!


